
Hearing Loop Installed 
Set your hearing aid to T-Coil.  

For information, see our Ushers. 

November 20, 2022 

Welcome   
Rev. Kevin D. Reed 

Prelude We Gather Together 
Diana Smith 

  
Call to Worship  
Rev. Kevin D. Reed 

Hymn #664 Sent Forth by God’s Blessing 

Prayer Concerns 

Special Music  We Gather Together 
Choir 

Scripture  Colossians 1: 11-20 
Dean Cousins 

Message Subjects Lead to Actions 
Rev. Kevin D. Reed 

Hymn #203 Hymn of Promise 
 
Sending Forth 
 
Postlude  

Church Wi-Fi Password 
The church Wi-Fi password is  
proverbs15:3 (small p and no spaces) 

 



Please Pray For: 

The daughter of a very dear friend of Dennis & Dianne, had a Whipple proce-
dure done on November 10th for a mass on her pancreas . Her name is Traci. 
The surgery went well but they are still waiting on the pathology report.  

Jane Carlson-Miller has a melanoma diagnosis and will be treated at the Uni-
versity of Michigan.  She will have surgery in the first part of December. 

 

Ongoing Medical Concerns: 

Harold  & Betty Collins 
Jerry Freet 
Dean Guard 
Stan Heckaman 
Joan Knepp 
Brian MacGowan receiving treatments for vision issues 
Denny Myers 
Kurt Schwartz 
Don Stackhouse   
Phyllis Walters 
David Willis, Sue Matthews’ nephew 

 
Cancer Treatment: 

Andy Wysong 

 

Weekly Events 

Sunday Morning Worship 
9:00 a.m.  Sunday School 
10:00 a.m. Worship Service 

Office Hours 
Tuesdays through Thursdays,   
9:00 a.m. to noon. 

 

Contact Us 

Address 
301 East Market St. 
Nappanee, IN 46550 

Telephone 
(574) 773-4183 

Fax 
(574) 773-2833 

Email 
office@nappaneeumc.com 

Website 
www.nappaneeumc.com 



MEETINGS, SPECIAL EVENTS & PROGRAMS 

HOLIDAY CHEESEBALLS 

The cheese balls have been made again for the holidays. They are available 
for pick-up on Sunday, November 20th. 

GIFT CARDS 

Gift cards will be ordered soon. There is a list of available cards that you can 

order. If there are cards on the list that you want, talk to Dave or Linda Det-

wiler.  

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS PROGRAM 

Do you want to help with the children’s Christmas program? There is a sign-up 
sheet outside the office to bring in cookies by the dozen. The cookies need to 
be brought in the morning of the program on December 18th. 

OFFICE HOURS 

The office will be closed on Thursday, November 24th, for Thanksgiving. Due 
to this, the weekly bulletin will be sent out on Wednesday, the 23rd.  

 

MEETINGS 

 Ad Council will meet on Tuesday, November 22nd, at 7 pm 

 There will be NO Rebekah/Esther Circle meeting this month. 

 

Sermon Notes -  Subjects Lead to Actions 



Sermon Notes— Subjects Lead to Actions 


